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Information prior to Skanska’'s nine-month interim report
Skanska’s portion of SPP’s surplus

Skanska’s portion of SPP’s surplus amounts to about SEK 420 M. This is
an increase of approximately SEK 100 M compared with figures released
earlier. The amount represents the absolute portion of SPP’s surplus and
has not been discounted with regard to the set payment period.

SEK 80 M was reported for the period January through September with
respect to SPP’s surplus among the items affecting comparability included
in operating profit, which pertains to the amount paid to date of SPP’s
surplus. In total, items affecting comparability will amount to SEK 1,040 M
for this period.

Treatment of the remaining amount of SEK 340 M is still subject to
evaluation and will be reported during the fourth quarter.

For further information please contact:

Peter Wallin, Head of Investor Relations, Skanska AB, Tel +46 753 88 86.

This and previous releases can also be found at www.skanska.com



